PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET

The City of Thorndale will hold
a Public Hearing on the
2020-2021 Budget for the
City of Thorndale on

Wednesday, September 16, 2020
at 5:30 p.m.

This budget will raise the same amount of revenue as
last year’s budget. The property tax revenue to be raised
from new property added to the tax roll this year is
$12,728.43.

The hearing will be held in the meeting room at:

Thorndale ISD Administration Building
300 N Main Street
Thorndale, Texas

The City Council will vote on the 2020-2021 Budget
and the 2020 Tax Rate in a Special Meeting
immediately following this Public Hearing.
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City Secretary September 29, 2020 at 1:15 pm

Posted on Wednesday, September 2, 2020




